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Matt Oyen

From: Chris French <Chris.French@cherriots.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 1:20 PM
To: Matt Oyen
Cc: Shari Reed
Subject: Re: KGCP000 - Kuebler Gateway Proposed Shopping Center
Attachments: SWorkroom_C18080813060.pdf

Matt,  

Attached are the locations that we would like to see stops placed. pleas let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Chris French 

Senior Planner 

chris.french@cherriots.org 

Direct: 503-361-7540 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

On Fri, Aug 3, 2018 at 3:00 PM Matt Oyen <MattO@pactrust.com> wrote: 

Chris, 

  

Per our conversation please find attached a copy of the proposed site plan to help aid the discussion on 

potential bus stops. 

  

  

Once you have an opportunity to review please contact me to discuss. 
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Have a great weekend, 

  

Matthew H. Oyen, P.E. 

Construction Manager 

 

PacTrust 
 

15350 SW Sequoia Parkway

Suite 300 

Portland OR 97224 

Main 503.624.6300 

Direct 503.603.5492 

Mobile 503.523.7619 

matto@pactrust.com 

www.pactrust.com 
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